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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

Good morning,

I was made aware this morning that Play Dog Play is at risk of losing their property if the city does not renew the
fairgrounds lease.
I’m begging the City of Petaluma to renew this lease!
I’ve lived in Petaluma for 18 years, moved from Arizona. I have raised my kids here. My oldest is a senior and loves
petaluma so much he has chosen attend SSU next year so he doesn’t have to leave his home town. The fairgrounds
is a huge part of this town. Not only do we love the events but recognize that many businesses thrive there.
When we adopted our dog 4 years ago, we toured many boarding facilities. All but Play Dog Play kept dogs caged
for long periods of time and charge for extra play time. Play Dog Play is our dog’s 2nd home. We have many friends
that use this place as well. It is such a gem! Our dog is a family member and Play Dog Play treats him as one too.
Please consider this amazing business when talking leases. You will anger many petaluma residents if they have to
leave.

Thank you for your time.
Marcelyn Heuett
Petaluma resident

Sent from my loving iPhone




